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Freedom - 

 

1. the state

of not being

imprisoned or

enslaved. 

 

2. the state

of being

physically

unrestricted

and able to

move easily. 

 

3. the state

of not being

subject to

or affected

by. 

 

Freedom From Two
Different

Perspectives

Kickin’ Juice With Asis

Coronavirus Pandemic



If a house has a backyard with a fence or

certain boundaries, all things within that

fence or boundary is subject to that house

and the owner of the house. 

Freedom, which is better known as liberation, is

defined as the state of not being imprisoned or

enslaved. In this magazine we will be taking a look at

the definitions of freedom and two different house

owners, that give the perspective on how we view our

lives: that’s the White House vs YAHUAH’s House. The

White House says they have the land of the free, while

YAHUAH’s House says the Truth shall set us free, but

only one could be true. Which one can give true

freedom and which is giving a false freedom? 

Freedom, which is better known as liberation, is

defined as the state of not being imprisoned or
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the definitions of freedom and two different house

owners, that give the perspective on how we view our

lives: that’s the White House vs YAHUAH’s House. The

White House says they have the land of the free, while
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A topic of conversation in the backyard of the

White House is that those in the boundaries of

that house, one can become financially free.

Interesting how the land of the free has to

promote being financially free, shouldn’t that

be apart of its overall freedom? But it’s not, as

YAHUAH has warned us previously that we

will work much but gather in little for our

works when we don’t work for Him. It’s as

earning money to put it in a bag with holes in

it. This is why one would seek to be financially

free in the backyard of the White House. The

question is, should we be seeking financial

freedom when YAHUAH said there would be a

time where the money would be worth

nothing, and thrown in the streets? This is

exactly why YAHUSHA told us that the truth

shall set us free, not money. So we should

choose this day who we will serve.

FINANCIAL FREEDOM



Also in the backyard of the White House, no one can leave the

premises without permission from the proper authority. This is

what would be known as an identification license. Without the

proper documentation one cannot travel in his community, out of

his state, or out of the country. Through this, it is impossible for one

to not be restrained or be able to move freely.

PERMISSION TO MOVE



Being that freedom is the state of not being imprisoned or enslaved, this is already a

red flag to the so called land of the free. In the backyard of the White House, the police

department’s are designated throughout local communities to serve all citizens. But

the brutality and harassment that is seen by officers affect these communities

terribly; this did not just come out of thin air. The foundation of these actions come

from what inspired your local police department, slave

patrol.

 

Slave Patrol began in South Carolina which was started by groups of armed men, who

monitored and even discipline the local slaves in the area. Also, in certain courts and

communities it wasn’t viewed as a crime to kill a slave. These same tactics have now

evolved into what we see in today’s police force. They still ride around as groups of

armed men who monitor and even discipline the local slaves, showing force to bring

them back to their owner. Neither do

they find themselves guilty when they kill a slave.

 

The backyard of the White House says it is the land of the free, but the police force

that are enforced is based off of slave patrol. That doesn’t sound like freedom if one is

being monitored to remain enslaved.

THE PATROL FAMILY



In the last part of the definition in the word

freedom, we are going over, “the state of not

being subject or affected by.” We will be

viewing this from YAHUAH’s perspective

and how His Laws deal with and affect His

people.

Being that His chosen people happen to be

in the backyard of the White House right

now and living according to the White

House’s definition of freedom, we see why

we have fallen so low. Because we have

been in the backyard of the White House,

we have been told that we have freedom

from The Law and that those laws no

longer matter to us.

Let’s look at the physical proof of this

claim. When we look into our

communities and we see high crime rate,

murders, high STD rates, disrespectful

children, parents not caring about their

seed, and more, it all stems from saying

The Law is done away with. This is

physical proof that we are subjected to

and are affected by The Law of

YAHUAH. Which is why He stated from

the beginning that there will be signs on

the Israelites, which they would be

known by their obedience or

disobedience. THEWAV613.COM

AFFECTS OF YAHUAH’S LAW
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Releasing your mind is one of the first steps to
truly becoming free. That starts with accepting

that you are indeed trapped by something or
someone. Knowing is only the beginning, next you
must narrow in on the things that were made to

distract your mind and turn your focus away from
efficiently giving YAHUAH the time he deserves.
Whether it may be Being on Social media, playing

video games or watching Television for extended
periods of time (etc). Whatever the case may be

we must be honest with ourselves and be willing to
cut back on the things we enjoy doing throughout
our day and give YAHUAH the time he deserves. It’s
nothing wrong with doing things to pass the time,
however we allow those things to take all of our

attention that is where the problem resides.

Cutting back on something isn’t the easiest
process to follow, but for those who desire to
have a better relationship with our Heavenly

Father it’s a leap of faith we must take. Even if
you only start with just spending 30 minutes of
your day to devote it to YAHUAH it’s a starting
point. As things are revealed to you and your

confidence grows more that same 30 mins will turn
into a hour, a hour into 2 hours then eventually it

will just be second nature to give YAHUAH the
allotted time he truly deserves.

KICKIN JUICE WITH ASIS
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There has been a recent out break that is

spreading worldwide. There is no name for

this disease but it is known as a coronavirus.

This coronavirus according to reports have

been said to be transferred through the

indulging of certain animals flesh. It’s said to

had start at a seafood market in Wuhan, China

and this supermarket was selling more than

just clean seafood. They were serving crab,

bats, rats, snakes, raccoons, dogs, crocodiles and

camel meat. These animals that are listed are

linked in to this worldwide spreading of

coronavirus and that isn’t the only place they

are listed. They are listed also on the unclean

list of YAHUAH’s Dietary Law. 

Coronavirus Pandemic

The best way to avoid this

ongoing virus is by applying

YAHUAH’s Dietary Law to

our daily lives, and not eating

outside of His restrictions.

Doing this will keep all that

may be in the area of the

virus protected, because

following YAHUAH’s Laws

bring divine protection from

all sickness.
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